
Newsletter 

Friday 6th May 

Reception 

We have sent some more phonics sheets for you to 
practise with your child at home. They do not need 
to be returned and they can be used over and over 
again. 

Class 3 

Thursday, 12th May Class Three will be taking 
part in a tennis festival. Please  ensure your 
child has a full P.E kit in school, consisting of    
T- shirt, shorts and plimsolls.  

Class 2 

This week we have read the 
book The Rainbow Fish. This 
talks about the importance of 
sharing and how that can help 
make other people happy.  

Class 4 

While Year 6 are working on their SATs, Year 3, 
4 & 5 will be doing sports activities. Therefore 
please ensure suitable footwear such as training 
shoes are brought into school during SATs week.  

 Look at our new scooters! 
Thank you to all that donated money for Mrs. James’ 10K run. 

 We have recently purchased 4 super duper scooters 
for the  Reception class children. Special thanks to 
Mr. Maddison (Parent Governor) and Jake and    
Maddie Baldwin for helping with collecting           
donations and sponsors. 

Class 5 

In numeracy we have been learning how to 
round up & round down numbers. This has    
involved some really big numbers! It also helped 
us solve some number problems related to how  
decorators measure up for wallpaper. 

Class 6 

We have completed our final week of            
preparations for our SATs. Please have a read of 
the SATs advice booklet sent home this week. All 
the children need is a relaxing weekend and to be 
well-rested for Monday. Good luck everyone! We 
know you’ll do great! 
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